gggy;egtofzeoPignging Commission meeting held May 22, 1984, in the City

Present were Chairman Kim Barlow and board members David Smith and
Lynnette Neff., Also present was City Councilman Art Adcock.

There was no quorum present until 8:10 P.M., when Mrs. Neff arrived and

so until then there was a general discussion of the mobile home park
ordinance the commission is presently working on.

At 8:10 P, M, the meeting was called to order by Mr. Barlow who also
gave the prayer, Minutes of the meetihg held May 8, 1984, were
approved.

After a short discussion of the matter, Mrs, Neff made a motion that
the time of the meetings be changed to 8:00 P,M. during the summer
months. Mr., Smith seconded the motion and it passed.

After reading through the proposed Mobile Home/R.V. Parks ordinance and
suggesting some changes be made, Mr., Barlow made a motion that the
ordinance be retyped for a final copy and it be considered for approval
at the next meeting, Mrs. Neff seconded the motion and it passed.

Mr. Adcock told the commission the next assignment they were to work on
was to up-date the Master Plan. This is to be put on the agenda for
the next meeting also.

Mr. Barlow and Mr. Adcock both said they would be on vacation during

the month of June and so would not be attending any meetings during
that time,

Mr. Barlow made a motion to adjourn this meeting, Motion was seconded
by Mr. Smith and passed., Meeting adjourned at 8:26 P, M,
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